church

March 08, 2016

Director of Public Works
Dr. Fred Abada

130 Delafield St
Waukesha, Wi 53188
Account #: 112141000

Dear Dr. Abada,

| am writing this letter concerning our water and sewage usage for the last three months. About six
weeks ago, | came to the church and found that someone had turned on the water hose on the outside
of our church building. | also found out it had been running for a couple of days. All the water ran out in
the front yard and became a mini frozen lake in the front of the building. Upon finding it, | immediately
turned the water faucet off.

Our normal usage is around 23,000 to 25,000 gallons per quarter. During this last quarter, we were
notified that 210,000 gallons of water had run out on the ground as a result of someone turning on the
outside faucet and leaving it on to run out on the ground.

Our church family is asking for your consideration to adjust our sewer portion of the bill to our normal
sewage usage for this quarter because this water did not run through the city sewer system. If | can
answer any questions for you please feel free to contact me at 262-542-7538 or
m.hook@truelifechurch.com. Thank you for your consideration in this matter,

Sincerely, N
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Pastor Michael D. Hook
True Life Church

1615 Silvernail Rd
Pewaukee, WI 53072
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